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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 4:44 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The Newest Denver Showroom is Online! *  *

 
 

 
 

The Denver 2015 Showroom Updates 
 

 The Fourth Denver Showroom is now online and this amazing update introduces 

over two dozen of the finest specimens from both shows! There is a very rare 

and exceptional Native Gold, a superb Michigan Silver from the 1880's, gorgeous 

Illinois Fluorites, fine Calcites, a gem Brazilianite, large deep red Spessartine on 

Albite, a Tsumeb Dioptase on white Calcite, large Vanadinite "flower" from 

Morocco, gemmy Native Sulfur crystal on Aragonite from Sicily, Rutile crystals 

on matrix from Georgia, a large Cerussite "snowflake" and much, much more! 

 

Something for everyone and every collection. Remember, the End of Year Best 

Offer Sale runs until December 31st and this new update is included in the sale!  

    

Denver 2015 Showroom #4 

  

* Thanks again for making us your choice for the Finest 

Minerals * 
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Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~   

 

The NEW Denver Mineral Auction Opens Soon!  

  

 * New Specimens from the Show and Showrooms at Wholesale Opening Bids * 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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